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June 22, 2015

Peter Doyle
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street NW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Mendocino County Public Broadcasting
Call Letters KZYX

Dear Mr. Doyle and FCC:

JUN 30 20th
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It has come to my attention that some disgruntled persons have filed very legal-looking
letters requesting the FCC deny KZYX their broadcasting license renewal. The person(s)
filling these letters are known in Mendocino County as instigators of lawsuits and
accusations against otherwise reputable persons and companies here in the County in
order to gain recognition and personal gain.

I have been associated with KZYX for several years, as have many outstanding citizens of
this County, and in fact continue to broadcast a weekly radio program to KZYX' many loyal
listeners. KZYX has operated for twenty-five (25) years with integrity and compliance with
the FCC. Listeners depend on public radio, especially the quality of KZYX, for coverage of
local disasters, local news and the best in entertainment

It has come to my attention that those perpetrating these denial letters, in fact, wish to
take over the radio station to make it more along the lines of the small, radical leftist
station KMEC. KZYX represents the majority of persons living and working in Mendocino
County, strictly abides by FCC rules and somehow the staff of this small station handle
over 100 volunteer programmers, raise all their funding from the community, and have
become one of the lifelines linking this large County.

Please renew the FCC license immediately for KZYX. These detractors are already costing
the station valuable staff time and precious resources, totally disregarding the wellbeing of
the listeners, members and the station itself.

Thank you for your diligence in

Katharine Cole
308 Jones Street
Ukiah, CA 95482
Former Board Member
Volunteer Programmer

- reasonable minds will succeed,
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